
FRC Scholarship Application 
 

The Foothills Riding Club (FRC) offers up to 4 scholarships annually for current members, aimed at 
supporting specific educational or competitive opportunities (not for regular lessons or local shows, but 
for championship events).  

Scholarships are announced in the newsletter and on social media. The Board will select the recipients 
and determine the scholarship amounts. To be eligible, applicants must have logged a minimum of 4.5 
hours of volunteer time with FRC. Scholarship recipients are required to "payback" their award in 
some way, such as by writing an article for the newsletter, speaking at a monthly meeting, etc.  

Each member is eligible for one scholarship per year. 

Applications must be submitted at least 6 weeks before the proposed event. T 

The scholarship award amounts are based on the number of volunteer hours logged with FRC: 

●​ 4.5 hours = $250 
●​ 9 hours (full day) = $500 

A total of $2,000 is available each year, with a $500 cap per scholarship recipient. 

If there are more than 4 applicants, volunteer service to the club in the current and preceding 
membership year will be taken into awarding scholarships. 
 
Applicants will be notified of acceptance after review by the FRC Board. 
 
 
I wish to apply for an FRC Scholarship for: 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Name:_____________________________________________ 
 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone:____________________________ email:__________________________________________ 
 
Specific Purpose for Scholarship Request (include name, date, place) 
 
 
 
 
How will you benefit from attending this event? 
 
 
 
 
How will you “pay back” your scholarship to the club? Creative ideas welcomed! 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Please submit your application to: 
FRC President           P.O. Box  637     Landrum, SC 29356 
 
Note: In the event that you are unable to fulfill the scholarship requirements the 
scholarship money must be returned. 


